
Project Next

New Hope Ministries of Central Denver is a diverse community from all walks of life

located in West Denver with the common purpose and responsibility to reach the world with the

love and hope of Jesus Christ. We confidently stand by our mission statement to “Reach,

Disciple, and Raise Up.” Since Pastors Glenn and Joey Garcia were called by the Lord to

shepherd His flock in 2014, they have faithfully committed their lives to doing His work. Over

these years, the Lord has brought increase and growth that has superseded their expectations.

Every year, we partner with local community leaders in an effort to extend the love of Chrits to

those who may feel hopeless or beat down by life. Some of the annual events we host include

Hope 4 My City, Thanksgiving Homeless Outreaches, and The Giving Tree. Each of these events

give us an opportunity to engage hundreds of people who may not find themselves within the

four walls of our building. We also spend countless hours on street corners, in homes, and

hospitals ministering to, crying with, and celebrating with different people in a copious amount

of life’s circumstances.

As we continue to grow inwardly, we are witnessing the faithfulness of God to grow our

congregation outwardly. Our current building has reached its capacity! Although we have

immeasurable gratitude for what we have, we need more space. Even our children are petitioning

the Lord for classrooms. The Lord has given us vision and marching orders for Project Next. We

will raise $300,000 in an effort to purchase the next building we are called to. As this is a

monumental goal, we believe that the Lord, through the faithfulness of His saints, will

accomplish His will. This requires greater levels of sacrificial and intentional action toward this

charge. We come to you, humbly and earnestly, inviting you to partner with us and contribute to

Project Next. A gift you prayerfully determine in your heart, would be a seed sown into good

ground, guaranteed to reap a fruitful harvest. We appreciate your consideration in giving to the

Lord’s work and helping us to be a blessing to the surrounding West Denver community. God

Bless you abundantly!


